
 

Upcoming Tres Dias 

Weekends 

Men's #55 • October  6 -  9, 2016          

Andy Fowler, Rector 

Women's #55 • October 20 -  23 2016 

Debbie Hopkins, Rector 

Men's #56 • April  6 - 9, 2017                   

Bill Pafford, Rector 

Women's #5 6 •  April  20 -  23, 2017                  

Doy Wilds, Rector       

June 2016 

North Florida Tres Dias Newsletter 

From Your Pre-Weekend Couple 

 
Pre-Weekend Couple - Wendell and Annie Tillman 

Women’s Leader - Lillian Arrington 
Secretary - Janet Lancaster 

Newsletter - David and Cathi Poole 
P.O. Couple - Rodney and Jessica Whitfield  

 
These new members will not officially take on their position’s duties until                         
January 2017; they are elected six months in advance according to the Tres Dias By-laws.  
This gives them an opportunity to shadow those who will be rotating off the secretariat in   
December 2016, to learn the details and responsibilities of their new positions.  They are 
also encouraged to attend the Secretariat meetings during this time.  The secretariat of 
North Florida Tres Dias, Inc.  is elected from the membership of the Community to        
administer and manage the affairs of the community.  The purpose of the  Secretartiat is 
to carry on the day to day operations of the community with the primary objective to 
plan, guide, execute, review and evaluate all activities related to the conduct of the      
Tres Dias experience.  Positions of the Secretariat each serve a three year term and the        
Secretariat positions are divided into three classes. Elections are held for the offices of one 
third (5 positions) of the    classes every year.  Any Pescadores active within the Tres Dias 
community and meeting the  qualifications indicated in sections 6.3, 6.6 and 6.9 of the    
By-Laws is eligible for nomination to a Secretartiat  position.  

Come Vote for the Incoming Secretariat Members  

at the June Sequela  

Have you been listening?  Has the Lord been laying someone on your heart to sponsor for 
Tres Dias?  It's time to gathering your applications and get them turned in.   
 
Please go to www.nftd.org and complete an application online or download the           
application manually,  fill it out and mail to: Tullis, 772 Crabapple Drive, Thomasville, GA 
31757.  You can also bring the completed application to the June Sequela.   
 
DeColores  
Terry & Rossie Tullis 


